
 
 

                                                        
Date: January 23rd, 2025 

 
Re: ALTERGO FOUNDATION – JANUARY 2025 DRESS DOWN DAY 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

In our collective effort to support AlterGo Foundation this school year, we will be holding another 
dress down day on Wednesday, January 29th, 2025.  
 
We kindly ask for a $2 voluntary contribution per student. 
 
Thank you all for your collaboration and continuous generosity. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


